
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

March 22, 2014
 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service

Opening Hymn I Know Whom I Have Believed Hymn # 511

Scripture Focus 2 Chronicles 20:20

Sabbath School Theme An Eyewitness Testimony Pastor Jason Williams

Bible Study  The Harvest and the Harvesters Joe Bergen

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements Pastor Jason Williams
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Pastor Jason Williams
Hymn of Praise Come, Christians Join to Sing Hymn # 10
Scripture Reading John 15:11 Myrtle Humphries
Children’s Time Jane Smallwood
Offering VOAR Myrtle Humphries
Prayer Song        As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn # 671
Morning Prayer Steve Matthews
Special Music            

Sermon  Pastor Jason Williams

The Joys of Communion

Ordinance of Humility and the Lord’s Supper

Closing Hymn Rejoice, Ye Pure in Heart Hymn # 27
Benediction Pastor Jason Williams
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:  This Week: 7:18 pm.              Next Week: 7:28 pm.

Announcements
Happy Sabbath to you all! It's a special day for us all as we share in District fellowship between
our Bay Roberts and Conception Bay South congregations. May the Lord bless each one as you
share in worship and fellowship today. 

We celebrate the Communion Service this morning during our worship service. May we each
participate with our hearts prepared, and with nothing between ourselves and our Saviour. 

There will be a fellowship meal following our service today. All are welcomed to stay and share
together. 

Next Scheduled Breakfast Program Duty at Amalgamated Academy: Monday to Friday,
March 24-28. All volunteers are asked be present at the school to start at 7:30am. Thank you. 

The "Unlocking Daniel" Seminar, will continue this coming week with Pastor Jason presenting
on Mon. (March 24), Tues. (March 25) and Fri. (March 28) at 7:00pm each evening. Invite friends
and neighbours to join us in Bible study. This week we will be studying Daniel chapters 8, 9 and 10. 

Thirteenth Sabbath program with our children takes place next Sabbath, March 29, during
Sabbath School. On that morning Welcome and Song Service take place at 9:30am, with the
Lesson Study following at 9:45am. Our children will join us at 10:20am. Please make this special
program a part of your plans for March 29.  

Canadian University College will be receiving the Canada-wide offering during the divine service
next Sabbath, March 29. Thank you for remembering our youth across Canada as you plan your
gift to benefit CUC for next week. 

Our Community Services support the local Food Bank continues during the month of March. All
non-perishable donations can be placed in the basket in the foyer by next Sabbath. Thank you. 

Door to Door Ministry - Volunteers are needed! Speak to the pastor or Steve McIntyre as soon
as possible. 

"Real Questions - Bible Answers" Mid-week Bible Studies will resume on Tuesday, April 8, at
7:00pm here at the Church. 

Next Scheduled Sunshine Band: April 26 at Bay Roberts Retirement Centre. 

"You Are My Witnesses" Lay Evangelism Training Program is  on hold until Thurs., May 1. 

Prayer Group - Our next meeting for prayer and fellowship will take place on Fri., Apr. 11, at
7:00pm. 

Thank you to the Social Committee for arranging a wonderful social  last Saturday night. 

Thank you for your support of ADRA Canada! Here is some helpful information on ADRA
donations: Disasters in specific countries – please send donations directly to ADRA or go to
www.adra.ca to make a donation/pledge. ADRA Disaster and Famine – restricted funds that can
only be used for disaster relief. ADRA General or ADRA Appeal – often matched; can be used for
development and use is at the discretion of ADRA executive. Moving forward if you just write ADRA
on your tithe envelope, it will go to ADRA General so please specify on your tithe envelope which
area of ADRA operations you would like your donation to go to and continue to give generously. 

The pews at the rear of the sanctuary are reserved for parents with young children. Members
and friends without children are encouraged to move forward to accommodate.

Remember in Prayer: Our  church membership, those who are sick, discouraged, or shut-in; Our
ongoing Bible study and Daniel Seminar programs; Our other upcoming community outreach plans
this spring,  our neighbourhood outreach and our Health Night; for our church leaders worldwide
to have wisdom from the Lord; for our NL Board of Directors and administration. 

NEXT SABBATH:      Sermon: Pastor Jon-Ross Ennest Offering: CUC


